
Monday 22nd January 2024

Dear Woodberry Down Families,

As part of their learning on Earth and Space, the Year 5 classes are going on a trip to the Royal Observatory.

WHO & WHEN 5B on Friday 23rd February 2024

WHERE Royal Observatory

Blackheath Ave, London SE10 8XJ

WHY To watch an interactive planetarium show about our galaxy.

HOW We will be leaving school at 12.15pm, taking the Piccadilly Line and the DLR from
Manor House to Cutty Sark. Please ensure your child wears appropriate footwear
and clothing for walking and the weather. We will return to school by 3.50pm

Lunch We will be having an early lunch at school so the children do not need a packed
lunch.

Contribution All parents will need to make a contribution of £3.00 towards the trip via
Parentpay. Please see the office if you need further information about Parentpay.

ALL CHILDREN WILL NEED TO HAVE A PERMISSION SLIP SIGNED

Many thanks,

Ms Onyeanusi, Mr Lawrence and Mr Thomas
Year 5 Teachers

Child’s name……………………………..……………………………in class…………..……

I give permission for my child to take part in the Royal Observatory trip on the 23rd February 2024 ☐

My child needs to take the following medication with them……………………………………………………

I am able to be a parent volunteer on this trip ☐

Signed………………………….......................................................….Date…………….....................…………


